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● The Dansville High School Marching Band held their pre-season band camp at the 

beginning of August. The students spent time team-building as well as learning their 
music and marching maneuvers for this year’s halftime show. They’re looking pretty 
sharp!  
 

● The High School kicked off the year with a NBA lineup introduction of our staff and then 
rolled out our new “Dorm” structure. This is a culture/spirit initiative that we hope to 
partner with our great advisory activities to get back some of the fun.  
 

● Seniors have painted their parking spots, go check those out if you get a chance.  
 

● Our cross country, football, soccer, and volleyball teams are hard at work. Practicing, 
scrimmaging, and some competing. Be sure to keep updated through our Athletics 
pages.  


